Please Note

The OWLTHORPE site of The Thorpe Practice will be closed for essential maintenance all day on: 
Tuesday 24th December 2024, Friday 27th December 2024 and Tuesday 31st December 2024
The Hackenthorpe site of The Thorpe Practice will remain open to see patients there. Please use the Triage link for appointments/queries from our website or the Nhs App as usual.  Face to Face appointments for that day will be seen at Hackenthorpe.
